HFC Committee

From: Christa Light <pixxnixx@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 11:11 AM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: proposed bill 6.04.041 feeding of feral animals

the facts are really still the same since last meeting, there are too many feral cats on maui, but starving them is not the
answetr. it is inhumane, it is evil, it is against the law to starve animals, it has not worked before and there is no reason
why it should work now. the humane society has a program in place, trap, neuter, release, that works. in my opinion,
positions should be opened at the humane society for people who are good at trapping, so the amount of cats getting
fixed will multiply.

Besides the already mentioned many reasons for not accepting this proposed bill i see hundreds of people getting
vilified for being decent human beings by continuing to feed the cats they have fed for years and years, have put
hundreds and hundreds of dollars into their care and food, have spent hours and hours trapping, taking to the vet, and
generally taking care of their colony cats. do you really expect people to just give up on their animals now? what will
follow will be more persecution than we already experience, arrests, fines, for what i see as doing a service to the
community.

that this bill is even considered is beyond my comprehension. that we now have to prove that this is an abomination is
mind boggling,



